
When there is a confirmed case of COVID-19 on your  
child’s school bus run/route, students on the bus list  
will be required to self-isolate as directed by Public Health.

If busing is not required for the 2021-2022 school year,
please remove your child’s name from the bus list.

Email: transport@businfo.ca
or opt-out on the parent portal

Is your child on the bus list but not on the bus?
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